
 Verde  Shores  Special  Bulletin
Please see the cancellation notice for the BBQ below.

Our  annual  yard  sale  will  be 
Saturday  March  28th

                                          

 An  abundance  of  caution  is  being  advised.

The  concert for May 23rd is still on schedule but 
please keep current on  that  status by going to 
our  website:   www.verdeshoresestates.com  for 
updates.  I will also post updates on the bulletin 
board at Horseshoe Park, on our website under  
the heading for Newsletters, personal delivery to 
fulltime residents, or via text messages. 

Remember, if I send a text message not to 
respond to it as it goes to everyone in the group.

There will be no April newsletter.  I will resume 
with newsletters in late April or the first of May.

Please  be  advised  the  Annual  BBQ  following 
the yard  sale  is  being   CANCELLED  due  to  
the  unknown issues related to the corona virus. 
 


